
Congratulations to Our Newest FacReps

The NATCA Onboarding Committee
welcomes and thanks all new NATCA
leaders who have recently taken office
for their terms as FacReps at their local
facilities:
 
Alaskan Region:
Flight Service Station ENA (FS1),
Dustin Briggs
 
Eastern Region:
Poughkeepsie ATCT (POU), Albert Magbiro
Clarksburg ATCT (CKB), Charles Scott
Newport News ATCT (PHF), Sean Trapani
 
Southern Region:
San Juan ATCT (SJU), Michelle Dobao-Cedeno
 
Southwest Region:
Conroe-North Houston FCT (CXO), Terry Klagmann

NEB Meeting Minutes Available

The minutes from the National
Executive Board (NEB) meeting in
San Diego on Feb. 28-March 1 are
now available here on the NEB
minutes page of the website. 

https://www.natca.org/neb-minutes/


Safety and Technology Spotlight: TBFM 

During the first quarter of 2022,
NATCA members were involved
with several positive steps for
Time-Based Flow Management
(TBFM). TBFM is a system of
tools used to manage traffic
flows based on time to
maximize efficiency. Article 114
Rep Matt Gammon
(Indianapolis Center, ZID)
reports that in February, the
TBFM Ops Team participated in
Integrated Departure Arrival
Capability (IDAC) installations
at Islip (ISP) and Harrisburg (MDT), then returned to Harrisburg a couple of
weeks later to conduct IDAC training at the facility. Ops Team members
also worked together with MDT and New York Center (ZNY) to discuss
operational use of the system, Gammon said. In other program news, the
new TBFM 4.10.2 system was released to the field. “The previous system
has been in the field for an extended period, and an update was essential,”
Gammon said. “Additionally, the new 4.10.2 systems added functionality
that was requested by the field.” Read more.

Employee Assistance Program Committee Update

https://www.natca.org/2022/04/08/safety-and-technology-spotlight-tbfm/


Are your parents or other loved ones aging and you are concerned about
their wellness? Did you know that WorkLife Solutions also offers free senior
care management? You can get a free in-home assessment to determine if
their living arrangements are safe. Adult care specialists will create a
personalized care plan, review the plan with you, and introduce you to
resources available to implement it. 
 
The greatest benefit of the WorkLife Solutions Program is eight confidential
counseling sessions with a licensed clinician that DO NOT have to be
reported on your ATC medical exam. You get eight sessions, per issue,
every 12 months. These sessions are available to you, your spouse,
children, and anyone living under your roof, even if they are not your
dependent. The sessions are completely free and your medical insurance
will not be used.  
 
To learn more about the senior care management, counseling sessions, or
any other WorkLife Solutions benefits, please contact the NATCA EAP
Committee at worklife@natca.net. 
 
To use any of these services, please contact Magellan WorkLife Solutions
at 800-234-1327.
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